McArthur River Mine
Community Reference Group

The McArthur River Mine Community Reference Group held its
iInaugural meeting on Thursday 27 July 2023 at the MRM mine
site.

Although a number of members were unable to attend, the
members who were present noted it was a positive step
forward in open and transparent communication and a good
opportunity to learn more about the mine's operations.

The members participated in a full-day site tour to familiarise
themselves with the operations and met key leaders from the
mine site.

The Independent CRG chair and members are appointed by
the Minister for Mines to facilitate open communication
between the community and the mine.

The next meeting of the CRG will be held at the end of
November where it is expected to confirm its Terms of
Reference and Code of Conduct.
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